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MEDCHI LAUNCHES NEW PROGRAM TO OFFER MEMBERS  

HIGH-QUALITY PRODUCTS THROUGH HPX 
 

BALTIMORE, May 17, 2023 – MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, is excited 

to announce the launch of its new affinity program, which will provide members with 

access to a wide range of high-quality products and services through Health Care 

Professionals Exchange (HPX). 
 

As part of this new program, MedChi members will be able to take advantage of a robust 

and growing catalogue of products, including personal protective equipment (PPE), 

durable medical equipment, biologics, and more.  This program is designed to provide 

association members with access to the best products at the most competitive prices 

available. 
 

As a leading provider of healthcare products and services, HPX is dedicated to the 

expansion of its catalogue of products based on customer feedback.  As a result of this 

new collaboration with HPX, MedChi members will now have access to a broad range of 

products in the healthcare industry. 
 

The e-commerce store will be continually updated to meet the evolving needs of 

MedChi members.  Members can browse the online catalogue, compare prices, and make 

purchases. 
 

“We are pleased to offer our members access to this new affinity program,” said Gene 

Ransom, CEO of MedChi.  “Our members are dedicated healthcare professionals who 

work tirelessly to improve the health and well-being of Maryland residents.  This 

program is just one more way we can support our members and provide them with the 

resources they need to do their jobs effectively.” 
 

“We are excited to collaborate with MedChi and provide its members with access to our 

products," said Archie Lamb, CEO of HPX.  “Our company is committed to delivering 

the highest-quality products at the best prices possible, and we look forward to working 

with MedChi to meet their members’ healthcare needs.” 
 

About MedChi  

MedChi, The Maryland State Medical Society, is a non-profit membership association of 

Maryland physicians.  Formed in 1799, it is still the largest physician organization in 

Maryland today.  The mission of MedChi is to serve as Maryland's foremost advocate 

and resource for physicians, their patients and the public health of Maryland.  For more 

information, please visit www.medchi.org. 

 

 

https://medchi.hpxonline.com/
http://www.medchi.org/


About HPX 

HPX is a leading provider of healthcare products and services, offering a wide range of 

products and solutions to healthcare providers and organizations across the United States. 

With a focus on quality, innovation, and exceptional customer service, HPX is committed 

to delivering the best products at the most competitive prices available. 

 


